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Our Team Getting the Job Done 

3,206,690 Souls Saved~114,817 Baptized~123 Churches Started~128 Missionaries Supported~3 Orphanages  

 2 Colleges ~ 1 Girls Home  & 1 Evangelist All Supported  

A BAPTIST CHURCH PLANTING MINISTRY 
Evangelist Craig Bryan 
Founder  

Pastor Billy Sechrist 
Sending Church Pastor 

“ But ye shall receive power after that the Holy Ghost is come upon you: and ye shall be witnesses unto me both in Jerusalem, 

and in all Judaea, and in Samaria, and unto the uttermost part of the earth.” -Acts 1:8 

It has certainly been a busy month. We are pleased to welcome our newest field represent-

atives, Bro. Bill and Deanna Breedlove. We are also excited about our newest church plant 

in Waterville, ME. Bro. Jacob Berry and his wife, Rachel, are headed there to start the 

church in June. I look forward to getting the updates on how the Lord is using them to reach 

that community.  

I was very excited to visit with Pastor Jonathan Netteshiem and his family 

(pictured) in Elizabeth City, North Carolina. Bro. Jonathan held Friends Day at his 

church and I was honored to preach in his pulpit. We had 17 saved that day!  

Recently I received an update from our new pastor at the Victory in Grace Bap-

tist Church in Craig, Co. Pastor James Williams was thrilled to tell about seeing his first soul saved 

since taking the church. The 95 year old woman (pictured) accepted the Lord when Bro. Williams 

shared the Gospel with her. She showed him the picture and told of killing the elk behind her on 

the wall at the young age of 93! What a blessing to hear the stories from each of our Pastor’s.  

 

This month the Outreach was able to help the college we support in Southeast Asia by paying for the new 

roof you see in the picture. We are so thankful to Bro. Painter, in Thailand, for sending us pictures and up-

dates when they are available.  

Our church plant in Nigeria with Bro. Uzi Biye, sent a thank you this 

month for his support. He let us know his church had 75 saved during 

visitation and church services. He also held a school blitz (pictured). 

There were 175 children saved! What a huge blessing to be a part of 

seeing those Nigerian children accept the Lord as their Savior! All of 

our Pastor’s in the foreign field are doing a wonderful job. Please 

keep them and myself in your prayers as I travel to Mexico this month to be with Bro. Kevin 

Wynne. I look forward to updating you on my trip. 

 

The Baptist Heritage Children’s Home in Nigeria, sent word they were in need of bunkbeds 

for the children. We were more than happy to help out! The new bunkbeds and mattresses 

for the 10 children who now live with the Thompsons, were purchased this month 

(pictured). The children were so excited. We are truly honored to help with their needs. We 

could never do it without the support of those who are so faithful to send each month.  

 

Once again, we thank you for your continued support! Without those who faithfully give 

and pray for the Outreach, we could never do what we do. In just three years God has 

used our team to reach millions with the Gospel. We are so thankful for each of you.  

 

In Christ; 

 

 

Bro. Craig Bryan  
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